
Food recycling – Perth Road Lanes –
further update

I recently updated residents about the impending food
recycling extension to cover the Perth Road lanes and surrounding area.

There  was  a  drop-in  session  yesterday  for  residents  that  I  previously
advertised and I thought it would now be useful to give a list of the streets
wholly or partly included in the new food recycling extension :

     AIRLIE PLACE
     BALTIC GARDENS
     BELLEFIELD AVENUE
     FORDS LANE
     GREENFIELD PLACE
     HIGH MILL COURT
     MAGDALEN MEWS
     MAGDALEN PLACE
     MAGDALEN YARD ROAD
     MCGONAGALL SQUARE
     MCVICARS LANE
     MID WYND
     MILLERS WYND
     OSBORNE PLACE
     PATONS LANE
     PATRICK PLACE
     PENNYCOOK LANE
     PERTH ROAD
     RITCHIES LANE
     ROSEANGLE
     RYEHILL LANE
     SEABRAES COURT
     SEABRAES LANE
     SEAFIELD CLOSE
     SEAFIELD LANE
     SEAFIELD ROAD
     SHEPHERDS LOAN
     SPINNERS WYND
     SPRINGFIELD
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     ST PETER STREET
     STEP ROW
     STRAWBERRYBANK
     TAYFIELD PLACE
     TAYLORS LANE
     THOMSON STREET
     UNION PLACE
     WESTFIELD AVENUE
     WESTFIELD LANE
     WESTFIELD PLACE
     WINDSOR PLACE

I have details of the locations of communal on-street recycling units in the
area  so  do  please  contact  me  if  you  wish  further  information  on  this
(recycling@frasermacpherson.org.uk).

Last week, I attended a briefing for councillors about the proposed final
extensions  of  all  other  household  recycling  across  the  city  (paper,
cardboard, metals, plastics, etc) and this will take place in two phases –
commencing April and June.    The above area is the only part of the West End
left to have this extension (the rest of the West End being covered from
2015) and I will update with further details on this soon.
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